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Dear Fay
 
Thank-you for your email. The questions have been drafted to reflect the Board of Inquiry's
 terms of reference. However, the wording of the questions is not intended to limit the scope of
 the discussions. The Board wants the group of experts to consider all relevant aspects of the
 impact of the mine fire on mortality in the Latrobe Valley.
 
Kind regards
 
Justine Stansen
Principal Legal Advisor
Hazelwood Mine Fire Inquiry
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From: Fay Johnston [ ] 
Sent: Friday, 16 October 2015 2:52 PM
To: Justine Stansen
Subject: RE: Hazelwood Mine Fire Inquiry
 
Thank you for the documents Justine,
 
Your letter to me was actually addressed to Adrian Barnett. I don't know if you want to resend
 addressed to me?
 
I also have a query about the list of questions for discussion and resolution at Mondays meeting.
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 I note that none of the questions ask about the role of exposure to air pollution from the fire in
 affecting mortality in the Latrobe Valley. The questions relate to mortality associations with the
 time period of the mine fire, with the mine fire itself, but not with smoke or air pollution from
 the fire. These are all different things and I believe possible mortality associations with air
 pollution from the fire is worthy of specific discussion. It is also my main area of expertise and
 where I will be best able to contribute.
 
Kind regards
 
Fay Johnston

From: Justine Stansen [m  
Sent: Friday, 16 October 2015 1:43 PM
To: Fay Johnston
Subject: Hazelwood Mine Fire Inquiry
 
Dear Dr Johnston
 
Please see letter and confidential attachments.
 
Justine Stansen
Principal Legal Advisor
Hazelwood Mine Fire Inquiry
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